
 
 

 
 

Date -23/1/2021 

 

Guidelines for Students 

 

 All students will sit in their seats in the class 15 minutes before the 

exam time. During the exam, it will be allowed to keep exam related 

items like pen, pencil, identity card etc. If a mobile phone is caught, it 

will be deposited in the examination department and will be given to the 

students only when the examiner arrives. All students will sit in the class 

according to their serial number. 

 

 

Guideline for Faculty Member 

Guidelines for checking copies: All Faculty Members will check the 

copies of their respective papers and submit them within a week. The 

checked copy will be numbered and submitted to the coordinator of the 

examination department. 

 

 

  


